
 

 

PSBA/Notice-069            NOTICE FOR MEMBERS             June 14, 2022 

An exclusive session for CEOs  

Revamping Further Issue of Capital Regime 

 
Dear Members, 

 

The Commission has published a Concept Note on Companies (Further Issue of Shares) Regulations, 2020, and was 

placed on SECP’s webpage for seeking public comments. The paper mainly covers different modes of raising further 

capital by listed companies, opportunities for Issuers, and its benefits for Investors. 

 

Considering the above, the SECP in collaboration with PSBA intends to conduct a webinar on the topic title 

“Revamping – Companies (Further Issue of Shares) Regulations, 2020” as follows: 

 

Session on June 15, 2022, at 04:00 pm through Zoom: The webinar will be led by the Chairman (SECP) along with 

Ms. Najia Ubaid, Head of Department - Primary Market Approvals and Development Department, and her team. 

 

The objective and desired outcomes are as follows: 

1. Objective of the webinar/zoom session: The objective of the webinar is to inform the brokers about 

the concept paper issued by the Commission on the further issue of capital by listed companies and 

introduction of new concepts therein along with its benefits for the issuers as well as for the investors. 

2. Desired outcome of the webinar/zoom session: To create awareness about the introduction of new 

concepts in raising further capital which is in line with the global regime. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83028624219?pwd=M0RhZ0FlV0ZwTU5WaUV1VHJGOEJwdz09 

 

All members are kindly requested to note and ensure participation. 

 

 

_________sd_____________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

     Secretary General 
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